
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF TENDER OPENING DATE 

TENDER NO. AMREF_ET/13/09/2024/002 

PRE-QUALIFICATION OF CONSULTANCY AND PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
FOR THE PERIOD 2025–2026 FOR AMREF HEALTH AFRICA IN ETHIOPIA 

Please note that the confirmation of successfully submitted applications has been postponed 

to Monday, September 30, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. This is due to the Maskel Festival in Ethiopia, 

which falls on the previously communicated tender opening date. The tender opening 

meeting will be done virtually and candidates are invited to witness the tender opening 

session by registering in advance for the meeting through the below link; 

https://amref.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrc-GprjMvHtyXo03LqHymHPC3U4GfZZxX  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the meeting. 

The tender submission deadline for the bid applications remains Thursday, September 26, 
2024 at midnight. Only electronic bids will be accepted. Physical applications will NOT be 
accepted. 

The aforementioned Office reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and is not 
bound to give reasons for its decision. 
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